
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SUPPLEMENTAL / BID BULLETIN NO. 3 
 

Procurement of Tourism Destination Marketing Company for Vietnam 

(DOT-BAC REI No. 2020-006) 
 

 
This Supplemental/Bid Bulletin No. 3 is being issued to further clarify, modify and 
amend the provisions in the bidding documents for the aforementioned project. 
 
 
A. OPENING OF TECHNICAL BIDS 
 

Please be informed that the Opening of Technical Bids on July 22, 2020at 11:00 a.m. 
will be conducted through video conferencing using the MS Teams platform. 

 

Shortlisted consultant/bidder who will attend the opening of technical bids must 
submit the following details to the BAC Secretariat’s official email at 
dot.bac@tourism.gov.ph / jpvillamin@tourism.gov.ph: 

 

 Name of Representatives
 Company Name
 Email address

 
This Supplemental/Bid Bulletin 3 shall form part of the Bidding Documents. Any provisions 
in the Bidding Documents inconsistent herewith is hereby amended, modified and 
superseded accordingly. 

 
For the guidance and information of all concerned. 
 
17 July 2020  
 
 

        
ASEC. ROBERTO P. ALABADO III  

DOT-BAC Chairperson 


